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Presidents Message… 
christmas party 

In lieu of exchanging gifts, we are asking members to donate 
money for community outreach projects. We also have Mary Lou 

Nichols demonstrating hand quilting. 

Also raffle tickets and or money are due at the December 
meeting. 2015 Quilt Raffle drawing is at 8:00. 

For our Christmas party we will ask all with Last Name initials  
A thru M bring appetizers and N thru Z bring desserts. the Guild 

will provide the drinks and paper products. 

Thanks! 
                    ~Theresa Schoonover 

GUILD MEETING - DECEMBER 8,2015 
7:00PM - DOORS OPEN AT 6:30PM 

BELVIDERE H.S. CAFETERIA 

CHRISTMAS PARTY! 
MARY LOU NICHOLS - HAND QUILTING MINI 
WORKSHOP - BRING YOUR HOOPS AND FABRIC 
SANDWICHES! NEEDLES AND THREAD WILL BE 

PROVIDED. 
HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

The Evening Star Quilter’s Guild 
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Evening Star Quilter’s Guild - Belvidere, NJ

You can post photos of your quilts on our FB page!
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130728106956089/

    ESQG.COM  - Visit our Website for Guild information, photos, activities and 

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
  

Mary Kazanchy - 12/1 

Nellie Rinehart - 12/12 

Patrice Rine - 12/13 

Carol Howell - 12/14 

Ronnie Santos - 12/16 

Nancy Geiger - 12/31

Please check the ESQG website for classified ads from our members! 

EVENING STAR 
QUILTER’S GUILD 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Promote interest and 
knowledge in the art of 
quilt-making, promote 
appreciation of the art 

form, educate people in all 
aspects of quilting and 
engage in charitable 

projects through quilt-
making.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/130728106956089/
http://ESQG.COM
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130728106956089/
http://ESQG.COM


QUILTS OF LOVE
Don’t forget to start 

working on your Quilt of 
Love for the Exodus Center 

for homeless men.
December 12th is a 
tentative date for 

Stitching in Hope to work 
on your Quilt of Love…stay 

tuned!

November Treasurer’s Report 

November Meeting Minutes 

Please read these on the website before 

the December meeting! 

Prayers Please…Update 

Mark Lipinski has been in the hospital now for almost 2 months. He is 
a very sick man and in isolation. Showing respect for Mark and his 
family and their privacy, our most important job is to pray for his 

recovery. Unfortunately, Mark’s lecture and workshop scheduled for our 
January, 2016 meeting will have to be cancelled. Updates to follow… 

  

December 12 ~ Stitching in 
Hope - 9-3 

St. John’s UMC, Hope, NJ 

 Charity Quilting



Evening Star Quilt Guild – 2015/2016* 

September 8  Business meeting 

September 19  Stitches in Hope  

October 13  Business meeting & Guild Show Meeting  

October 17  Stitches in Hope – Placemats/purses 

November 10  Speaker:  Barb Garrett  
Quilts and Textiles of the Pennsylvania Germans 

November 14  Stitches in Hope – 2017 Raffle Quilt  

December 8                      Mini-workshop:  Marylou Nichols – Hand Quilting; Christmas Party 

December 12  Stitches in Hope – Charity Work? 

January 12  Speaker:  Mark Lipinksi 

January 16  Stitches in Hope – Workshop:  Mark Lipinski: 
The Slow Stitching Movement 

February 9  Speaker:  Jackie Kunkel 

    Getting to Know Me w/trunk show 

February 13  Stitches in Hope – Workshop: Jackie Kunkel: 
    Cactus Flower Table Runner 

March 8                            Mini Workshops:  Theresa Schoonover & friends –Appliqué (needle turn, reverse, 
interfacing & freezer) 

March 12  Stitches in Hope - Placemats 

April 12   Business meeting 

April 16   Stitches in Hope 

May 10   Speaker:  Linda M Poole - Painted Appliqué  

May 14   Stitches in Hope – Workshop: Linda M. Poole: 
Painted “Little Bird”  

June 14   Business meeting 

(*Schedule is subject to change)


